
Update on ‘It’s Christmas’ – Leader Update 12 

One of the things that this Council has no control over is Mother Nature, who has 

deemed it necessary to send a storm (called Bert!) our way over this weekend. With 

heavy rain and strong winds up to 55mph forecast, our Community Team have been 

busy making alternative arrangements for the ‘It’s Christmas’ event. 

Gazebos, stages and strong winds do not mix, neither do performers and singers in 

costumes! The safety of our community and the events we hold is our top priority, 

thus the changes we have made are with that safety in mind. 

Here are the changes: 

Stalls – those that were outside will now be inside Cyprus Hall, open from 

11am to 3pm. Entry is free. 

 

Performances – Those performances that were due to take place on stage will 

now be held in the Market Place Shopping Centre. 

 

All other activities will remain as advertised. 

For more information, please see our Facebook and Twitter (X) pages or drop by the 

Help Point. 

Despite the weather, we hope you will still turn out to enjoy the day. 

 

 


